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From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 12:06 PM
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Adopting California’s zero-emission vehicle standards

 

From: Bill Pfaffenhauser <bill_pfaff@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 5:05 PM 
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>; Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) 
<Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov> 
Cc: Shupe, Bryan (LegHall) <Bryan.Shupe@delaware.gov>; Wilson, David L (LegHall) <David.L.Wilson@delaware.gov>; 
Lawson, Dave (LegHall) <Dave.Lawson@delaware.gov> 
Subject: Adopting California’s zero-emission vehicle standards  
  
 
Gentlemen,  

I appreciate the intent in adopting California’s zero-emission vehicle standards for the state of Delaware and I'm sure that 
with the progression of time, driven by a community and infrastructure ready for it, it will be affected by the natural 
evolution of things.  

However, I do not believe that forcing the adaptation of the standard on the citizens of Delaware is a wise and prudent or 
good thing.       

I’m sure that you have been provided ample information as to why many if not most feel it not to be beneficial for the 
State's citizens but if necessary, I would be more than happy to supply you with a plethora of reasons against it.  My 
contact information is below.   

As an alternative, and at minimum, we should see how the experiment works in California before we try to implement 
something that is untested and possibly could be as much of a failure as the legalization of recreational marijuana in 
Colorado.  

Thank you for your attention in this matter and I'm sure you are well aware of the potential results of your actions 
regarding this come election or appointment time.  

  
Yours truly,  
  
Bill Pfaffenhauser  
  
Bill Pfaffenhauser  
25 Goldenrod Circle  
Milford De, 19963  
302-236-6519   
 


